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June 17, 2010  
Minutes 

We had 20 members and 1 guest in attendance at the meeting.   Welcome to our guest, John 
Harmon. 

Traveling Show vote was taken.  Winners need to have prints ready by next meeting.  
Everyone who entered had at least one print to win.  Way to go! 

Joe Browning discussed possibility of an outing to Mike Adkins’ cabin later in the fall.  If this 
can be worked out more details will follow.  A photo outing is planned for an upcoming Friday 
night to Point Pleasant.  The Scott Kelby PhotoWalk is July 29.  There is still space available.  
Memberships booklets are complete and prints are available.  As more member pictures are 
available reprints will be done. 

Tim Hardesty report on the Tri State Arts sponsored art contest.  There is a $25 entry fee and 
winners will hang in HMA for a period of time. 

Rick Jackson started the discussion of programs members would like to see put on.  Members 
listed the following: Mat cutting, onsite light painting, photoshop mini programs, lighting, macro. 

Next meeting is July 1, 2010. Print image competition.  Theme Wildlife. 
 
Member announced the Milton Dirt Bike Race this weekend and Art in the Park. 
 
 
Critiqued the images and announced the winners: 
 

Tyro Projected 
1st place – Mike Hensley – "Bridge Bolt" 

2nd place – Tyson Smith – “Mountain Dew Light” 



3rd place – Tim Hardesty – "After the Rain" 
 
 

Advanced Projected 
1st place – Mike Adkins – "Making Steam" 

2nd place – Mark Hamilton – "Marty Jo" 
3rd place – Mark Hamilton – "Just Another Floral" 

 
 
 

BEST of SHOW Print 
Mike Hensley – “Bridge Bolt”  

 
 

 
Submitted by: Kathy Smith 
Secretary 


